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Board Recommendation to the Department of Fish and Game 
Provided during the CentraVSouthwest Region Meeting 

March 18, 2015 

The Board of Game finds as follows, based on infonnation provided by Department staff, Alaska 
residents and other wildlife users: 

The Board recommended the Department take the following action: 

Include the requirement for all hunters to wear blaze orange outerwear (vest or jacket, not 
just a cap) while participating in the youth hunt for small game in the Hatcher's Pass 
Youth Hunt Management Area in Unit 14A. This requirement should be conveyed to the 
public in writing in the Alaska Hunting Regulations book produced annually by the 
department. The requirement should be found, at minimum, in the description of the 
management area on the Unit 14 map. 

Adopted March 18, 2015: 

Vote: 7-0 

1 

~ l..J.~~ 
Ted Spraker, Chairman 
Alaska Board of Game 


